From: james.cappleman@cityofchicago.org <james.cappleman@cityofchicago.org>
Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2019 7:58 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: jjcappleman@yahoo.com
Subject: attendance of the Chamber of Commerce's Chicago Legislative Reception 
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Yesterday on Wednesday, June 19, I attended the Chicago Chamber of Commerce's Chicago Legislative Reception at Joy District (112 W. Hubbard).

Please let me know if there are any other steps needed to report attending this event.
Ald. James Cappleman, 46th Ward

